The Marissa Police Department is currently accepting applications for full time and part time police officers. Applicants who are currently certified officers in the State of Illinois are preferred but certification is not required to apply. Applications can be picked up at the village hall or downloaded on the village’s website at villageofmarissa.com and will be accepted until the positions are filled. If you have any questions, please contact Chief Brian Sheridan at 618-295-3622 or at policechief.mpd@frontier.com


